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The Holy Doors of the Papal Basilicas to be closed next Sunday

The Office of Liturgical Celebrations of the Supreme Pontiff has announced that on Sunday 13 November the
Holy Doors of the Papal Basilicas will be closed at the following times:

- St. John Lateran: at 5.30 p.m., Holy Mass.

- St. Mary Major: at 6 p.m., Holy Mass.

- St. Paul Outside-the-Walls: at 5 p.m., Vespers and Holy Mass.


